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SUBMITTED QUESTIONS 

Sidewalk Improvements – Davis Street; S Madison Ave & Mears Street in Monroe  

GDOT PI 0019856 

 

The following questions were submitted prior to the Question Due Date of August 7, 
2024 at 5:00 p.m. (EST) for the Request for Qualifications (RFQ) for Engineering 
Design Services for the City of Monroe’s Davis Street; S Madison & Mears Street 
Sidewalk Project. Each answer provided is to become an official addendum of the RFQ 
document.  

 

1. Is there a preferred side of each roadway for the new sidewalk? - The preferred side 
of roadway for the new sidewalk is the south side of Davis Street, west side of S. 
Madison Ave, and the north side of Mears Street.  
 

2. Does the project include upgrades or modifications to the existing sidewalk along 
the north/east side of South Madison Avenue? - Possibly, depending on funding 
availability.   
 

 
3. Is there new development proposed along the south/west side of South Madison 

Avenue where the existing buildings are being demolished? - There is potential 
future development.   
 

4. What is the desirable width of the proposed sidewalk? - 7-foot sidewalk; 5-foot 
concrete and 2-foot brick inlay to mirror South Broad Street design.   

 
 

5. Will the brick buffer, crosswalks, and lighting that are present along South Broad 
Street be incorporated into this project? - Yes. 

 

 

 

 


